Morgan, Jackson R0154

From: sane sickerton

Sent: 16 June 2024 14:58

To: Planning Policy Consultations

Subject: Col 2040 Consultation Response from a Barbican Resident
Categories: CONFIRMED

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

To whom it may concern
The City of London 2040 Plan looks exciting. Thank you.

However, | am not finding sufficient space in and around new building developments to support healthy lifestyles
and well-being.

I would like to see more green space at ground level. Specifically, | see the lack of it in the plans submitted for 45
Beech Street.

| would also like to find more focus on the restriction of light and noise pollution. There should be no smoking in the
City.

There ought to be more public playgrounds for our youth and children and especially in our schools.

The definition of cycling needs to be clearly defined to include whether or not electric scooters etc. are included and
potential paths ought to be built that are safe for pedestrians.

Public 24 hr available Lavatories ought to be included in all buildings.

Student and Homeless housing should be available too.

Finally, City Highwalks such as the Barbican Highwalks are quiet spaces where City residents and visitors can enjoy
the birds and plant life in peace and walk safely without traffic. It is important for me that this is supported and
continued.

Best wishes

Jane Bickerton

Sent from my iPhone





